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From: [

Sent: Thu, 21 Jan 2021 12:27:12

To:

Subject: Local Development Plan and Scott Park
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: External Email

Please keep the new Galashiels Academy building out of the Scott Park. Please comply with the wording of the Local Development
Plan and please do not alter the wording of the Local Development Plan to suit Scottish Borders Council's preferred Option 3 for this
new school.

With thanks,

Rosemary Donald



